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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—Music 

Tuesday—Art 

Wednesday—P.E. 

Thursday—P.E. 

Friday—Technology 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

March 01, 2013 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

Writing: Essential Ques-

tion: We are learning to 

write informative pieces. 

We’ll be focusing on the 

American flag this week. 

Reading: We are finding 

the comparisons between 

familiar characters in sto-

ries. Our two stories this 

week are Big Mama’s House 

and Shortcut Both by Don-

ald Crews. 

Math: We’re continuing 

work on subtraction this 

week.  

Social Studies: We 

are learning about the 

Pledge of Allegiance and 

the American flag. 

 

Things to do at home: 

Sight words this week: 

he, she, was  

 

Writing Homework 

Folder: Continue to 

write stories in your 

folder. 

 

Math: Add and subtract 

numbers within 1-10. 

Use items such as 

Cheerios, toy cars, pen-

nies, etc.  

 

Website for addition 

and subtraction teach-

ing points:  
https://

smart.wikisp

aces.hcpss.o

rg/

Kindergar-

ten+Operatio

ns+and+Alge

braic+Thinkin

g 

 

 

Testing on Wednesday and 

Thursday 
 

The 5th grade Writing Test will be given during those 

two days. These two days are considered parent black 

out days. Please no visitors until Friday. Thank you! 
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Field Trip Information 

INK (Interactive Neighborhood for Kids) 

Gainesville 
 

We are traveling to INK on Thursday, March 28th. We’ll leave at 9:30am and will return approx-

imately 1:30pm. You may send a lunch with your child but make sure everything is disposable 

(including a water bottle or juice). No lunch boxes or refillable water bottles. You also have the 

choice to purchase a sack lunch from the cafeteria (peanut butter and jelly or Italian sub). 

You’re welcome to join your child at INK but you will need to pay at the door. You may learn 

more about INK by accessing the website:  http://www.inkfun.org/ 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Seltzer for 

creating a class set of counting 

racks for your children. We ap-

preciate all of her hard work.  

Celebrate March 

Birthdays! 

 

Allie—March 13th 

Henry—March 14th 

National School Breakfast Week 
 

This week your child can eat breakfast 

at Roberts and enter a contest to win a 

cool new book bag, two movie tickets, 

$10 concession stand card, and pens and 

pencils. The winner will be entered into a 

county-wide contest to win an iPad. The 

cost of breakfast is $1.25 or 30 cents if 

you eat on a reduced food plan. Please let 

your child know if they have your permis-

sion to eat breakfast because this is be-

ing promoted at school and it will come 

out of your lunch money! They need to 

come to class before the cafeteria.  






